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Here’s Hoping you all 

have a Wonderful 

Christmas 

 

 

 

Coffee Mornings  

Monday 05 December 2022 

Our Christmas lunch 

completes our year 12.30 for a 

1.00 start. 

___________________ 

Monday 09 January 2023 

10.00 Till 12.00, 

Doors open 09.50 

We are starting our Year with 

an easy quiz morning.  

At Linden House,  

112 Tettenhall Road 

Wolverhampton 

WV6 0DD 

 

Gentle reminder to renew your 

subscription if you have not 

already done so. , Please advise 

anyone who has not renewed; 

your names will be removed 

from our database. However, 

you can come along to any of 

our coffee mornings and re-join 

at any time. If you still have 

your payment slip, then please 

return it to. 
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Kath Sankey 

78 Dilloways Lane 

Willenhall 

West Midlands, WV13 3HJ 

************* 

Monday 07 November 2022 

Our Christmas event was an 

enormous success. I would like 

to say a special thank you to 

our stall holders, and of course 

thank you to all our members 

that came to join us and 

spending so much. 

Harjinder and all who helped 

with preparing the Indian food, 

donated £185.60  

Keith who had the picture stall 

donated £10. 

Our WRSG Christmas stall 

Made £107.25 

 

 
 

Here is a picture of the six 

chairs we donated to 

Rheumatology Department 

waiting room.  

 Feel proud when you use them. 

 

 

In our October Newsletter I 

shared with you that  

Daniel Walker, (Liz’s 

grandson) was going to do a 

10k run on the 09 October. 

I am thrilled to say Daniel 

completed his run safely and 

has kindly donated £554.67 to 

our group in memory of his 

Nan Liz.  

‘Thank You Daniel’ 

 

Stay Safe Everyone 

 

See You All in 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jan Simpson 

Chairperson / Editor 

 

 

 

 

The views expressed in this newsletter are 

taken in good faith and are not necessarily 

endorsed by the editor. 

 
If you do not wish to receive this newsletter / email, please contact 

our group secretary. You may cancel your consent at any time,     
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